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Mar 24, 2013 In fact, it is now
possible to find paintings that
depict famous actors playing

famous actors. 6. For example, a
photo of the same painting in
Hôtel de Ville, ÂParis, showing

more actors playing famous actors
(Âle fenêtre est une Âfenêtre).The

overall goal of this Program
Project is to characterize the
mechanisms by which certain
bacterium disrupt epithelial

barrier function and to develop
novel therapies to treat disease
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states with compromised barrier
function. To address this

important and highly relevant
problem, we assembled a highly

collaborative and multidisciplinary
team composed of personnel who

have extensive experience in
studying the functions of epithelial

junctions and regulation of
epithelial barrier function. The
highly integrated nature of this

team means that all Projects are
closely related to one another,
since they are driven by similar
experimental observations. In

addition, all Projects are
connected to the common Cores.

For example, the Cores for the
Projects are perfectly suited to

provide technical support to each
Project, perform peptide

synthesis, provide advice on
peptide design and the biological
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activity of peptides, perform
immuno-histochemistry, provide
technical support in designing
transgenic and knockout mice,

and/or prepare tissues for immuno-
histochemistry and/or electron

microscopy. As a group, the
questions we seek to address are

of great relevance to human
health. To begin, we have found
that zymogen granule secretion
from the pancreatic acinar cell is
regulated by the cell adhesion

molecule E-cadherin, and that the
contact between acinar cells is
mediated via a mechanism that
requires E-cadherin. We have

found that the cell polarity and
barrier function of the intestinal

epithelium is mediated by the cell
adhesion molecule nectin-1, and
that a heparin-binding protein

(heparin-binding EGF-like growth
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factor or HB-EGF) on intestinal
epithelial cells is functionally

linked to nectin-1. In addition, we
have found that a zonula occ
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